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Members and Guests of the EALD 
 
 
 

Dresden, 2024-03-19 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

it is my pleasure to invite you to the 11th International and Interdisciplinary Symposium of the 
European Academy of Land Use and Development (EALD).  

The Symposium will be held on the topic 
  

Innovative approaches for sustainable spatial development 
at the 

University of Agriculture in Kraków 

from 

5th to 7th September 2024 

 
 

The symposium aims at innovative approaches for sustainable spatial development. We also 
welcome contributions related to other forms of sustainable spatial development. Innovative 
approaches in analysing and forecasting are particularly important in times of change in urban and 
rural areas. To meet challenges such as climate change, overheated housing markets, property 
issues and land use conflicts, it is important that decision-making is based on innovative, 
substantiated findings. 

Presentations will be held on September 5th and 6th. The event will be organized by the University 
of Agriculture in Kraków, Poland. The excursion is planned for Saturday, September 7th. For any 
organizational information please contact Józef Hernik (e-mail: rmhernik@cyf-kr.edu.pl). 

 
The board is willing to take measures that ensure enough discussion time. Please 
note: Each speaker will have 20 minutes maximum for the presentation 
(excluding time for short questions). If you are planning to attend the Symposium 
with an oral presentation, please upload the title and an abstract of your 
contribution by 15th May 2024 at the latest using our application form 
(https://tud.link/u3fya2 or use the QR-Code on the right side). The board would 
appreciate if your collaborators and PhD students will also participate. As usual, the languages of 
the Symposium are English and German. 

https://tud.link/u3fya2
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Publication: The presentations will be published together with those of the last symposium held in 
autumn 2023. The papers will be peer-reviewed. Accepted symposium papers will be published in 
book format. All authors will participate in the peer-review process reviewing at least two articles. 
This allows us to continue our book series. 

Approx. Fees: 
• Symposium registration fee for members and non-members is 160 €. It includes lunches, 

refreshments and – for ordinary members – the membership fee for 2024.  
• Symposium registration fee for PhD students is 110 €.  
• Cost of conference dinner is 60 € and   
• the excursion fee will be available by the time of registration. 

Please note: Participants who have to withdraw their participation later than one month before the 
conference will be charged with 80% of the full registration fee. 

By mid of June 2024, detailed information about program, registration procedure, payment, 
excursion, accommodation etc. will be provided. 

The final symposium’s program will be available at the latest one month before the meeting. The 
Symposium will be combined with a General Assembly.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Kraków! 

 
 
 
 
Alexandra Weitkamp 
 
Chair of Land Management at TU Dresden 
Helmholtzstr. 10 | 01069 Dresden 
Germany 
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